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SOCIAL HOUSING IN THE ENTRANCE PENINSULA 
24/05/2010 HOUSING NSW NFA Formal advice that our FOI request has been dicotinued 

 
07/06/2010 TEPCP NFA Letter to WSC asking for response to issues raised in our 

25/02/2010 letter. 
09/09/2010 WSC 

Kerrie Forest 
Active Email advising WSC is meeting with NSW Housing and will 

seek answers  from them to the issues raised by TEPCP. 

WYONG SHIRE COUNCIL'S COMBINED PRECICT FORUM 
28/05/2010 WSCC ACTIVE Invitation to meeting and requesting agenda items by 18th 

June  2010.  
12/06/2010 TEPCP ACTIVE Letter advising WSC of  four agenda items for the Forum on 

30/06/2010. 

THE ENTRANCE COMMUNITY CAFE 
01/06/2010 WSC 

 
NFA Advice of  social enterprise opportunity to be involved in this 

new venture.. 

BICYCLE AND SHARED PATHWAY STRATEGY 
18/05/2010 WSC ACTIVE Acknowledgement of TEPCP's formal submission on the 

strategy.. 

COASTAL MANAGEMENT PLAN 
01/06/2010 WSC NFA Sydney Morning Herald article on " levy for coastal 

residents".. 

SAUSAGE SIZZLE FOR WARD A COUNCILORS 
24/05/2010 TEPCP ACTIVE Invitation to Ward B Councillors .to attend a meeting on 10th 

July, 2010.. 

$50,000 GRANT FROM CRAIG THOMSON MP FOR CSIRO STUDY 
24/05/2010 TEPCP ACTIVE Letter to Craig Thomson MP on the status of the grant. 

 

CLEAN UP OF BUS TERMINAL IN TORRENS AVENUE 
25/05/2010 TEPCP NFA Email to Paul Barnes asking TCM to clean up the terminal. 

 
25/05/2010 TCM NFA Response from Paul Barnes advising clean up had 

commenced. 

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION DA/442 TO DA450 NORBERTA STREET 
25/05/2010 TEPCP NFA Email to WSC requesting information on pedestrian path. 

 
25/05/2010 WSC NFA Letter from WSC advising registration of our interest in the 

DA determination 

DRAFT DEVELOPMENT CONTRIBUTION PLANS 
19/05/2010 WSC NFA Letter from WSC advising of Public Exhibition of Budgewoi, 

Gorokan, Ourimbah, San Remo and Southern Lakes 
contribution plans on public exhibition 12/05/10 -09/06/10. 

CENTRAL COAST HIGHWAY THROUGH LONG JETTY 
02/06/2010 TEPCP NFA Email to RTA enquiring on progress with Concept Design. 

 
07/06/2010 RTA 

Craig Leckie 
NFA Email advising RTA will have an indicative strategic design 

by end of July 2010. 
 

NOTE TEPCP RECEIVES AND MONITORS ALL DEVELOPMENT APPLICTAION NOTICES FROM COUNCIL. 

 
 



 
 

WSC'S "THE ENTRANCE MASTER PLAN" 
07/06/2010 TEPCP NFA Letter to WC expressing concern about the delay in the Master 

Plan process commencing 
8/06/2010 WSC 

Stephen Ashton 
NFA Letter in reply stating that the workshop will proceed and thet 

TEPCP will be given three weeks notice. 

NEED FOR BINS TO BE PLACED AT TABLES - NORTH ENTRANCE 
07/06/2010 TEPCP NFA Letter to WSC requesting additional bins be placed near tables 

at North Entrance. 
08/06/2010 WSC ACTIVE Letter reply stating that there are 51 bins in North Entrance. 

Requested details of tables without bins close by.  

RAPID REMOVAL OF GRAFFITI FROM CROWN OWNED PROPERTY 
18/05/2010 MINISTER FOR  

LANDS 
NFA Letter advising Lands Dept will contact WSC and if necessary 

contribute to the of removal.  Local contact given. 
21/05/2010 TEPCP ACTIVE Letter to WSC requesting they negotiate a MoU to remove 

graffiti from Crown Property in Long Jetty. 

WORKSHOP - A GUIDE TO ENVIRONMENTAL LAW FOR COASTAL 

COMMUNITIES IN NSW: THE ENTRANCE 
25/05/10 WSC NFA Email advising  of Environmental Defenders Office's free 

workshop, Saturday 19 June 2010.  9am to 12pm. at Diggers. 

ROADWORKS INTERSECTION OF STELLA STREET AND NIVANA STREET 
04/06/2010 TEPCP NFA Email to WSC requesting detail of concept design on display 

at Council Chambers, Wyong. 
07/06/2010 WSC NFA Email in reply containing a Concept Design for a proposed 

raised paved threshold in the centrer of the intersection.  

REVITALISING TOWN CENTRES THROUGH PEOPLE POWER 
01/06/2010 WSC NFA Email notification of a presentation by Jim Diers Wednesday 

2nd June 2010 at The Entrance Community Centrer  

AMENDED DA - 55 COOGEE AVENUE NORTH ENTRANCE 
03/06/2010 WSC NFA Letter and plan for alternate roof access. 

 
 

 


